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11th May 1961 
C. S. I. R. O. 
Stowell Avenue 
Hobart, Tasmania, Australia 

Dear Mr. Kunz: 

Thank you for your letter of the 15th 
March which found its w~y to me here after much 
forwarding. My work at Green Bank was completed last 
October. All my old gear is now in storage at Bound 
Brook, N.J. pending my return in a year or BO. 

If you still have the Acme T.R.F., the Madison Moore 
superhet and the UL1009 indUctor, I would be interested 
in purchasing these. Please let me know by air letter. 
I will have a remittance sent from NYC and you can pack
and ship by railway express collect to N.J. 

A friend of m;l.ne may be interested in the remains 
of the Baird receiver. I suggest that you mention my 
name and contact 

Mr. Warren L. Green 
80. 4214 Conklin st.
 
Spokane, Washington.
 

The material you sold me in the past was quite
satisfaotory and I was well pleased. Perhaps we can 
do some more business. Your comments and suggestions
will be appreciated by me. 

73, 

9~~11~ 
Grote Reber ex W9QPZ 


